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28/03/2023  18:27:402023/1119/T COMMNT Sally Rodger In view of the large proposed development on the O2 Centre site, I would like to object to the reduction of the 

size of this plane tree. It will provide valuable screening of the new tower blocks for the houses to the east of 

the 17 Lindfield Gardens. 

It may cast shade onto the houses but that should be considered an environmental plus in the hotter summers 

we are experiencing, which will reduce the need to run air conditioning. 

A mature tree also provides habitat for wildlife and as one of the few tree species that are not currently 

vulnerable to disease, viz oak, chestnut and ash, it should be preserved in its entirety. 

Please reflect on the vulnerable tree species that may be lost locally  in the near future and consider carefully 

if this plane tree should remain unpruned.
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